02/04/08
Dear Friends & Family:

The purpose of this letter is to thank all of you for the generous donations to the Alex Archie Foundation and
provide a quick update on the status and purpose of the Foundation. At this time the foundation is alread
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exceeding $30,000.

may have caused. Once completed, we will cash the checks and also send you a letter with our tax ID # for your
records. In the meantime we appreciate your patience,

Sincerely,

Tom, Lisa, Sam and Henry Archie

New Mailing Address:

Alex Archie Foundation
Tom & Lisa Archie

PO Box 91

Southbury, CT 06488
(203) 267-5390
ctarchie@aol.com

All donations should be sent to The Alex Archie Foundation to the address above, Thanks!




